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Dates 

22/11/17—School photos 

22/11/17—Football Tournament St Joseph’s 

22/11/17—KS1 Multiskills Festival 

(Wadebridge) 

29/11/17—Flu Immunisations YR-Y4 

30/11/17—KS2 XCountry event (Wadebridge) 

1/12/17—Christmas Fayre & Non-uniform 

day 

12/12/17—KS1 Christmas Play 5.30pm 

13/12/17—KS1 & KS2 Christmas Plays from 

1pm 

13/12/17—KS2 Christmas Play 6pm 

14/12/17—Christmas Dinner 

18/12/17—Secret Room 

20/12/17 (2pm) — End of Term 

4/1/18—1st Day Spring Term 

Week 2 of the menu next week. Don’t forget 
the menu and newsletters are all available on 
the school website should you need to check an-
ything over the weekend.  

 

 

Mrs Lane is wondering if anyone had any unwanted 
Lego. It doesn’t 
have to be the 
“real thing” so long 
as the pieces are 
compatible that 
would be great. If 
you can help please 
pop into see Mrs Lane (Class 2) or into the office.  
Many thanks. 

On Wednesday, Tempest will be in school to take 
individual photos of the children.  If you would like 
to bring along siblings who do not attend this 
school for a “family” shot, the photographer will 
be holding sessions  as follows -  

8am-8.30am—Older siblings 

8.30am-9am—Younger siblings 

The individual and sibling (who 
are all in St Minver School) pho-
tos will be taken from 9am and 
coordinated through the classrooms.  

I must have bumped my head as 
I’ve been seeing spots all day!  We’ve 
had another marvellous Children in 
Need day at school.  Loads of spots 
and hopefully loads of money!  Thank 
you to everyone who donated pennies 
for Pudsey and delectable cakes for 
the after school cake stall. 

May I congratulate Emily, George, Esme 
and Isla who were winners in the Link 
magazine junior photography competition.  
Truly stunning photos of the end of sum-
mer. 

Also a huge well done to our choir and Mrs Maynard who per-
formed at last Sunday’s Remembrance Service at St Minver 
Church.  We all enjoyed their singing in Wednesday’s assembly 
and  I’m sure the congregation at church felt the same. 

Finally, it was sad to see that the PTA decided to cancel the 
Johnny Cowling evening due to lack of interest.  The previous 
event with Johnny at school was such a brilliant evening, and 
so well attended, I honestly believed it would be the same 
again.  However, with just 14 tickets sold it was inevitable 
that the event needed to be cancelled.  May I again thank the 
wonderful members of the PTA who continually work tirelessly 
to organise and run these extra events to raise such valuable 
funds for the benefit of all of your chil-
dren. Next, the Christmas Fayre is on 1st 
December. 

 

Mr H 



Mathletes of the week are: 

Willow Thomson—6,100 

Bo Gregson—2,800 

Esme Rigby—14,389 

Lila Attlee—4,320 

Quinn Bateman—4,007 

The top class was Class R with 36,678 points. Well 
done everyone! 

Once again we attended another local 
sporting event, this time it was the KS1 
XCountry at Wadebridge Comp sports 
fields.  

Superb effort and per-
formances from so many 
of our children with a 
St Minver win in every group. Well done all. 

Don’t forget to complete your 
Christmas Dinner slips so that the 
kitchen know how may people to 

cook dinner for.  The Christmas dinner 
doesn’t need to be paid for un-
til the week commencing 11th 
December. 


